October 10, 2014

Irene Neff
Fox Point, W1 53217

To Tony, Lyle, Jayme & crew,

Just a note to thank you for a job well done. Your crew was so awesome & clean. The
building inspector measured the distance between each beam and said that this job was
perfect. Bravo to your workers. Whenever | have the opportunity, | will be happy to
recommend American Foundation Specialists.




